
Questions about the event?
Contact: Christine.Burns@noaa.gov 

September 30                           
October 1          			          

NOAA’s Precision Marine Navigation Program is hosting its second annual 
Stakeholder Workshop. 

This year’s workshop will provide a progress update on the program, 
demonstrate prototype data, and host discussions to obtain feedback from 

partners and users across the navigation community. 

Please register in advance by clicking here. 

Feel free to share this open invitation with your colleagues. 

Precision Marine Navigation 
Virtual Workshop

9:00 a.m. - 4:00 p.m. EDT
9:00 a.m. - 2:00 p.m. EDT

https://nauticalcharts.noaa.gov/learn/precision-navigation.html
https://attendee.gotowebinar.com/register/5271783729974904847

